
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:59:39 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 10:05 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Terry Dillon

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Our rates have continually increased. My greatest concern is that the increase in cost of natural gas also affects the
costs associated with the service. If the services remained constant and apart from the cost of natural gas, then it
would not have significant impact. However, when the cost of natural gas in-turn affects other costs; i.e. based upon
a percentage of the cost of natural gas, the ENTIRETY of expenses must be considered and the impact expressed as
a comprehensive and complete increase.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




